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‘We had a wonderful coaching session last Saturday with the superbly 
talented Lisa Cassidy, who is not only an accomplished soloist but also 
hugely adept at developing both visual and practical techniques to teach 
others. We feel so privileged for the opportunity to learn from Lisa and 
improve our vocal technique. Her creativity is truly inspiring!’ 
 
‘Lisa is such a lovely person, full of joy, and a stunning singer. I feel very 
fortunate to have had so much of her help and guidance’ 
 
‘What started as a social activity for the choir turned into a lot more. It was 
fun to share the morning with the rest of the group, and to get to know them 
better. The knowledge we have been given by Lisa, we can now build on, 
which in turn will help us as individuals, and as a choir.’ 
 
‘I would most definitely do another one’ 
 
‘I would love a follow up session’ 
 
‘I especially enjoyed the group poetry presentations and the emphasis on 
the importance of understanding what we are singing about.’ 
 
‘Very enjoyable morning with a good mix of fun and work. Nice to get to know 
other members of the choir. Not too pressurised.’ 
 
‘Fun. Lisa’s bubbly enthusiasm is very infectious’ 
 
‘It was relaxed and friendly. Lisa’s good humour helped dissipate and 
anxieties. The morning was well balanced with an appropriate amount of 
warm up and singing’ 
 
‘Good Fun’ 
 
‘Excellent’ 
 
‘Fun, interesting, illuminating’ 
 
‘Good fun, engaging, informative’ 
 
‘A very friendly and relaxed morning. Lots of really useful and helpful 
information and the number of participants was just right. Lisa was so 
knowledgeable and was able to pass that knowledge on with sensitivity and 
lots of fun, so the group relaxed more quickly, which in turn helped us to 
absorb, and hopefully retain it.’ 
 


